
Board of Ethics 2005 
 
 
1. A City Fire Rescue employee asked if Fire Rescue employees and their families 

could accept free tickets to the movie, Ladder 49, and other movies at the 
Carmike Theater. 

 
Opinion:  It was the opinion of the Board that acceptance by Fire Rescue employees and 
their immediate families of free admission to Ladder 49 and other movies with a fire 
rescue theme would not violate the City’s conflict of interest ordinance.  
 

2. A member of the Visual Arts Commission, who was also a private sculptor, asked 
if it would be a conflict of interest to prepare a work piece to ultimately be 
donated to the City and be placed on City property, while such person was a 
current Visual Arts Commission member. 

 
Opinion:  It was the Board’s decision that it would constitute a conflict of interest for the 
Visual Arts Commission member to plan, fundraise and complete the proposed sculpture 
project for donation and placement on City property while being an appointed member of 
the Visual Arts Commission. 
 
 
 


